

Tuesday 5th January 2021

## **Home Learning Packs**

## Dear Parent/Carer

I trust that you had a relaxing and safe Christmas break. Please find enclosed your child's home learning pack which will cover their learning for two weeks. Should, as expected, remote learning be extended beyond this two weeks, we will send out further home learning packs on Monday 18th January.

Pupils can also access personalised online learning each day by logging onto Seesaw. Teachers will assign, mark and give feedback on daily activities. You and/or child can also interact with your class teacher via Seesaw. Pupils also have access to our online reading programme Bug Club and the extremely popular online numeracy programme Mathletics.

We would suggest the following outline for Home Learning each day:

- I Maths task (learning pack)
- I Literacy task (learning pack)
- 2 Daily Seesaw activities online
- Bug Club reading / Home Reading
- Mathletics task

P6 and P7 Pupils: Over the next week, we will be sending out information for P6-P7 pupils to access C2K and Microsoft Office, should they wish to use it at home.

As ever, thank you for your continued support as we work together to support your children's learning. If you have any queries or concerns please contact your class teacher via Seesaw or contact me via the contact details above. I will continue to keep you informed as the situation changes via the usual platforms (school website, Facebook and text messaging service).

Finally, on behalf of the staff and governors, can I wish you and you and your family a safe, healthy and happy new year to come!

Many thanks

Mr Beacom

Principal